
 

June 2, 2022 
 
 
 
The Honorable Greg Mahler, Mayor 
City of Sweet Home 
3225 Main St, 
Sweet Home, OR 97386 
 
RE: Project Closeout for Direct Legislative Appropriation House Bill 5530, City of Sweet 

Home, Wastewater Treatment Plant Upgrades, Project Number C2019172, ($2,000,000) 

Dear Mayor Mahler: 

We have determined that the project is complete and the terms and conditions related to 
project completion have been met. This letter signifies that the project has been formally 
closed. We are pleased to have been a part of your project, which has been successful in 
strengthening the local community. 

Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
your Regional Project Manager, Michelle Bilberry, at 503-856-2483. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melisa Drugge, Regional Development Manager 
Business Oregon 
 
c: Brandon Neish, Finance Director 
 Christy Wurster, City Manager 
 Melissa Murphy, Regional Development Officer 
  


